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Question 2
PG&E received $60 million in the 2011 GRC Decision D.11-05-018 for DIMP expenses. 
How much of the $60 million was allocated to Aldyl-A for 2011? How much will be 
allocated to Aldyl-A for 2012 and for 2013?
Answer 2
To clarify, the $60 million in DIMP spending set forth in the Settlement Agreement and 
approved in D. 11-05-018 covers the three-year rate case cycle, with expected spend of 
$19.5, $20.0 and $20.5 million in 2011,2012 and 2013, respectively. For 2011, PG&E 
has allocated $1.2 million in direct expenditures for Aldyl-A under the DIMP expense 
budget.

For 2012 and 2013, PG&E is still prioritizing work that will be funded under the DIMP 
expense budget. These priorities and funding levels will be based on the risk to the 
distribution system. PG&E is currently reviewing the DIMP Risk Algorithm and other 
information to determine appropriate allocations in future years.
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